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Super Saver option terminated
Super Saver was an optional, temporary, health insurance program  
developed by UNITE HERE HEALTH to help eligible members and 
dependents who lost benefits due to no work, layoff, or reduced hours.  
The goal was to provide much-needed health benefits to participants  
during a widespread health crisis.

The Super Saver program was suspended for the months of April through 
September 2021 since free COBRA was available to keep your coverage. 
Although Super Saver was originally scheduled to end on October 31,  
2021, the Trustees have determined that the program will not be available  
for the month of October 2021 and has permanently ended. 

Questions? Find your plan contact 
information at uhh.org/contact

This document constitutes a Summary of Material Modifications (SMM) under the Employee Retirement  
Income Security Act of 1974, as amended, and summarizes recent actions taken by the Board of Trustees  

of UNITE HERE HEALTH. It describes benefit and administrative changes affecting the information included  
in your Summary Plan Description (SPD). This SMM addresses changes to all benefits in your SPD and  

may include changes and benefits that don’t apply to you based on your or your employer’s elections.

Please read this information carefully; then, keep it with your SPD for future reference.  
Except as described in this SMM, the information otherwise contained in your SPD continues to apply.

Because of the pandemic, you generally have more time to do certain things, like file or appeal a claim,  
enroll your new dependent, or elect COBRA and make COBRA payments. Call us for more information.
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If you’d like 
information  

on health  
insurance options, 

please visit: 

uhh.org/govt

UNITE HERE HEALTH, P.O. Box 6020, Aurora, IL 60598-0020

Is your contact info up to date? If you’ve moved or changed your phone number,  
you need to update your information in the member portal: uhh.org/member


